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Litir Chumhdaigh
I am an artist who has worked in Narrative 4 as a space and also with the company themselves.

Warm regards

Ann Blake

Tuairimí: 

Concern over plans to divide space and change window

This building, its layout and character is so unique, signi&cant and conducive to creativity, as well as social events. I

have performed there and developed new pieces of writing and music in the space. The building itself, with its dual

aspect and incredible front window, are gem in the city. I am alarmed to read plans to change this wonderfully

designed and e(ective, purposeful space. Limerick has already lost so much of its heritage. Very little of Georgian

Limerick is publicly accessible and interactive in the way Narrative 4 is.

I thoroughly hope my submission will contribute to giving pause to any advancement of these plans. 
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